
 
Mike Hedrick (right) of Caddie for the Hole recently donated money to support the Fallbrook High School boys golf 
team. Pictured and Coach Steve Jorde... 
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FALLBROOK – A new effort to help the Fallbrook High School golf program is underway and Pala Mesa 

Resort has enabled it to take root.  

Mike Hedrick of the Caddie for the Hole program said Pala Mesa Resort graciously agreed a few months ago 
to allow the organization’s volunteers to encourage donations to the program at the course’s Hole 4, which 
is a par three.  

"Pala Mesa has been wonderful about this and are very supportive of our youth," said Hedrick.  

Representatives with Caddie for the Hole are at Pala Mesa on select days and welcome the opportunity to 
speak with players and community members.  

"We actually get a lot of visitors to the area that have donated to the program," explained Hedrick. "It’s 
great to see locals as well as out-of-towners support the kids."  
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